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Ontario Begins the 2023 -24 School Year   
with a Back to Basics Focus  

Dear Parents, 

As we welcome students back for another school year, our priority is to deliver a normal, stable 
�D�Q�G���H�Q�M�R�\�D�E�O�H���\�H�D�U���R�I���O�H�D�U�Q�L�Q�J�����,�¶�P���S�U�R�X�G���W�R���V�D�\���W�K�D�W���2�Q�W�D�U�L�R�¶�V���H�G�X�F�D�W�L�R�Q���V�\�V�W�H�P���K�D�V���D���U�H�Q�H�Z�H�G��
�µ�E�D�F�N���W�R���E�D�V�L�F�V�¶���I�R�F�X�V�����H�P�S�K�D�V�L�]�L�Q�J���I�R�X�Q�G�D�W�L�R�Q�D�O���V�N�L�O�O�V���O�L�N�H���U�H�Dding, writing and math. 

These reforms are supported by record investments in public education. Our government is 
providing more than $27 billion to school boards for the 2023-
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New Math and Reading Supports for 2023 -24 

Reading and �P�D�W�K���V�N�L�O�O�V���D�U�H���Q�H�F�H�V�V�D�U�\���I�R�U���\�R�X�Q�J���S�H�R�S�O�H���W�R���W�K�U�L�Y�H���L�Q���W�R�P�R�U�U�R�Z�¶�V���H�F�R�Q�R�P�\�����7�K�H��
province is investing $109 million in 2023-24 so that students from Senior Kindergarten to 
Grade 2 can be screened in early reading. Students who are struggling will be support
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New Grade 10 Course Digital Technology Course  

This new course will equip students to be the leaders of the global economy by further 
enhancing their coding skills, building hands-on projects, and investigating Artificial Intelligence, 
cybersecurity, and emerging technologies. 

�3�D�U�H�Q�W�V���D�Q�G���F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q���D�U�H���W�K�H���F�H�Q�W�U�H���R�I���2�Q�W�D�U�L�R�¶�V���S�X�E�O�L�F�O�\���I�X�Q�G�H�G���H�G�X�F�D�W�L�R�Q���V�\�V�W�H�P�����$�V���Z�H���E�H�J�L�Q��
this new school year, I want to thank all parents and guardians for their commitment, and wish 
all educators, staff and students the best of luck. 

Wishing you a positive year ahead! 
 

 
The Honourable Stephen Lecce 
Minister of Education 


